USNA Parents” Club of Mississippi
Cordially Invites You to Our

Hail & Farewell
Luncheon

JUNE 9, 2018
12:00 to 3:00 p.m.

Mama Hamil’s Restaurant
751 US-51
Madison, MS 39110

Midshipmen and Appointees are paid guests of the Parents’ Club
All other attendees are $15.00
(Reservations must be confirmed and are guaranteed)

Please R.S.V.P. by June 2 to
Elizabeth Ellis at

usnapcms@gmail.com or
call (210) 415-2099

This event has been planned before Induction Day (“I-Day”) to welcome and support our incoming
Plebes and their families and to send our Graduates into the fleet. If you are a Mid parent - past or
present - we would love for you to lend support, share helpful hints, and help celebrate. This also
serves as the annual club parents meeting.

We welcome and encourage all Mids who are home to attend as well!

Website: http://mississippi.usnaparents.net
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